
Construction workers are excavating 
soil near 75 Wainscott NW Road 

(close to Montauk Highway), the site 
of a house fire.  South Fork Wind did 
not test soil or groundwater for PFOA 

contamination before beginning 
construction.
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Photo taken on March 21, 2022



Photo taken March 14, 2022

Construction workers are 
excavating soil near Monitoring 

Well 4A, where South Fork Wind 
reported PFOA contamination 
(82 ppt) that exceeds the 2016 
EPA Health Advisory Levels.
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	SFW Construction- 75 Wainscott NW Rd (house fire)
	SFW Construction- 32 Beach Lane (Tysen fire)

